Dear sir/madam,

I am emailing to put forward my support to allocate the Green Belt for housing. We need more houses to be built in our growing community and this will help massively. I'm in full favour of more houses being built and this scheme to build more houses on the Green Belt has my full support. Places such as golf courses are waste of spaces and rightly houses should be built on them to cater for the majority of the community. Thank for your time and I would like an update on these developments please.